
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES 

ANSARI NAGAR, NEW DELHI – 110608 

                            EXAMINATION SECTION                                                                       

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Recruitment Notice to the post of Staff Nurse for Central Government 

Hospitals in Delhi, on behalf of DGHS, Ministry of Health & Family 

Welfare 
It has been observed that a fake notice has been circulated through      

What’s app / facebook regarding postponement/cancellation of Recruitment 

Examination for the post of Staff Nurse for Central Government Hospitals 

in Delhi, on behalf of DGHS, Ministry of Health & Family Welfare  

scheduled on Sunday, the 22
nd

 January, 2017 across the country.  
 

In this regard, it is clarified that the said examination will be conducted 

as per schedule and Admit cards of all eligible candidates have already 

been uploaded on the website to appear in Examination scheduled on 

Sunday, 22
nd

 January, 2017. 
 

It is hereby informed that dissemination of false and misleading information 

is viewed seriously and further necessary action will be taken. All 

candidates are required to inform the Examination Section, AIIMS New 

Delhi immediately in case they are aware of such information and the 

source of such information. Their identity will be kept secret. In addition, 

all candidates are requested to visit the website www.aiimsexams.org for all 

updates and contact the Examination Section, AIIMS, New Delhi for 

confirmation of correct information, if necessary. 
  
 

                                                                

                                ASSISTANT CONTROLLER (EXAMINATIONS) 
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